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Dear parent/carer         5 May 2022 
 
I am writing to you with regards to the end of year arrangements for your child as they come to the 
end of studying at Christ the King CVA.  
 
Your child will finish their time with us on Thursday 12th May. During that morning, the students will 
take part in a liturgy, have a celebration with their year group where food will be provided, and 
undertake other celebratory activities. The celebrations will finish at the end of the morning and 
students will be expected to be off site by 12.15pm.  
 
Following the leaver’s celebration, we are expecting your child to attend lessons as normal until they 
have completed the exams in that subject. With a large amount of learning time lost due to Covid-19, 
we firmly believe that your child will benefit from remaining in school and attending revision based 
lessons led by the teachers who know what areas they need to develop prior to the final exam. In the 
morning prior to a 9am exam, a number of subjects will be offering breakfast revision sessions in order 
to support your child immediately prior to the exam that is taking place. This information will be 
shared with your child by the subject teachers who teach them.  
 
Year 13 results day takes place on Thursday 18th August and further information about the format of 
the day will come out in due course.  
 
Finally, I wanted to thank you for your support over the past seven years, as many of our Year 13 
students have been with us since they began at Christ the King in Year 7. I wanted to thank you for 
working with us to support your child through their time here at Christ the King, and I wish you and 
them, every success for the future. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                 
 
Jo Love                                                                                                                Andy Riding 
Headteacher                                                                                                      Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 

http://www.christtheking.notts.sch.uk/
mailto:office@christtheking.notts.sch.uk

